
 

22nd November 2019 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Bikeability 

Well done to all our year 4 children who were involved in Bikeability lessons this week.  
Bikeability is today’s cycle training programme.  It’s about gaining practical skills and 
understanding how to cycle on today’s roads.  The teacher’s who provided the training 
commented on how much they enjoy teaching our children and how engaged they are 
in lessons.  If any parents wish to see their child awarded with their badges,  
Mrs Seabright will be presenting these in Monday’s (25th November) Celebration as-
sembly next week at 9am.  We welcome all parents. 

Letterjoin 

We are so very proud of how many children (including many boys) are  
improving their handwriting each week and we are celebrating this in our  
assemblies.  If your child is not practising at home they can easily do this on a tablet.  
We have included more information alongside this newsletter. 
A huge thank you to all our parents who are supporting their children at home with 
these high handwriting standards. 

Children in Need 

Thank you to all families and their children for raising £190 for Children in Need last Friday, both children and 
staff enjoyed dressing up in their pyjamas and whole school assembly made children aware of how the mon-
ies raised supports children in need. 

Spelling Shed Winners 

Congratulations to our top speller Eisha Faisal (Class 8) with 27,456,606 total points 
for her correct spellings. 
 

ATTENDANCE 

Attendance was amazing last week.  All classes 1, 2, 3, 4, 5, 7, 8, 9 and 11 for  
achieving over 96%.  

DATES FOR NEXT WEEK 

* Monday 25th November - Whole School Celebration Assembly  (9am All Parents welcome) 
* Wednesday 27th November - 9am Whole School Assembly - Fr Nicholas Advent/Year 6 Dungeon 
 Trip  
* Friday  29th November - 9am Whole School Assembly  (9am All Parents Welcome)  

Place Winners Total points awarded for 
correct spellings

1st Class 8 29,372,196

2nd Class 12 29,086,050

3rd Class 5 4,447,380


